

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



SUCCESS PERSEVERANCE INTEGRITY RESILIENCE INDEPENDENCE THOUGHTFULNESS

Week ending 01.05 2020

WE ARE NOW A 'VIRTUAL SCHOOL. 'The government advice is very clear—we must all stay at home in order to be safe. It is our responsibility to do this and whilst it will be challenging for all of us we have no choice but to make the most of this situation and to try to address it as positively as possible. As we are currently a "virtual" school and your learning (for now) is remote—things will feel very different. One thing remains the same. We are a community and will continue to be a community even though we are not physically together. You are all very important to us. Your mental, physical and academic wellbeing is at the forefront of our minds. If you have any concerns or worries during this time, please do not hesitate to let your teacher know, just send a message to your teacher via DOJO or email. Our teachers may also give your parent/carer a phone call during the week.

CLASS DOJO IS THE WAY TO CONNECT-DON'T BE LEFT OUT.

Our staff did an amazing job in getting parents to sign up to DOJO to enable better communication between families and teachers and monitoring students' work that is uploaded daily. Important information, pictures, videos and academic work are being posted on the DOJO page. Please keep your children updated, especially if they can only access the site by using your mobile phone.

BRAINTCROFT PRIMARY CELEBRATES RAMADAN.

Ramadan is Muslim's holy month of worship which is a time of spiritual reflection and devotion. The holy month Ramadan, is one of the five pillars of Islam and a great opportunity for all Muslims to purify their mind, body, heart and soul by fasting and praying to Allah.



OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know.

URGENT REQUEST

All parents should ensure that the children are doing the work set by their teachers. Please visit our Virtual School on the school's website as well as the Class dojo page for work. Children should do their daily Maths and English and upload their work onto their class portfolio.







Nursery: Viktoria and Muhad

Reception: Zainab J, Alexandra and Haider

Year 1: Marwa, Tayyaba, Aya, Riham and Abdulsadek.

Year 2: Lea, Abdullah, Waqas, and Mehdi

Year 3: Helena, Aisha, Lila and Zohra

Year 4: Ishaq, Saqib, Asem, Donya, Rayan and Mohammed A

Year 5: Haya, Cece, Anjali and Abdulrahman.

Year 6: Najma, Hussein , Ariana, Adam, Kabir and Dhilan.

Well done to you all for the AMAZING WORK THAT YOU HAVE UPLOADED ONTO DOJO.